
 
Hi! My name is Mary-Anne. I am 23 years 

old and I am from Manchester, England. I 

have moved back home now I have 

finished my degree and I live with my 

parents and my four younger brothers. 

I spent four years studying geology at the 

University of Edinburgh, in Scotland, and 

graduated last summer. Since then, I have 

done various things including going out to 

volunteer in an orphanage in Kenya in 

November 2016 and working in a dessert 

restaurant! In the future I am thinking of 

applying to do teaching. I also volunteer 

with my local Brownies unit and have lots 

of activity ideas to bring with me! 

I am always up for trying new things 

and I even once got into a tank with 

sharks when completing a sponsored 

shark dive for charity! 

I also love to travel and experience new places, and I can’t wait come 

to HBRA this summer! 

Looking forward to meeting you all! 

My family originates from Ireland, and I 

spent many summers there growing up. 


